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Pinbarren, Upper Pinbarren Creek Road 

Project update 

The 2022 flooding event caused damage 

at a number of locations on Upper 

Pinbarren Creek Road, Pinbarren.  

 

Hazell Bros has started work to undertake 

flood reconstruction on nine sites from 376 

to 516 Upper Pinbarren Creek Road.  

 
Reconstruction will include:  

• excavation and removal of unsuitable 

materials 

• clearing and grubbing 

• drainage works  

• soil nails and grouting 

• surface reconstruction  

• barrier kerb works 

• hydromulch and landscaping.  

 

These works will help provide long-term 

stabilisation of the road.  

 

The flood recovery effort for Noosa Council 

is jointly funded by the Commonwealth-

State Disaster Recovery Funding 

Arrangements.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction timing 

Site establishment and construction started 

in early July 2024.  

Construction will take until the end of the 

year, weather and construction conditions 

permitting.  

 

Traffic and community impacts 

Changed traffic conditions 

This section of Upper Pinbarren Creek 

Road will operate as a single lane under 

shuttle flow while construction is underway. 

Motorists will experience delays of up to 15 

minutes.  

 

The road will be open to one lane under 

temporary traffic signals outside work 

hours. Motorists are reminded to drive to 

the changed conditions and follow signage 

and any directions from traffic controllers.  

 

Work hours 

Construction will generally be completed 

between Monday and Saturday, 6.30am-

6.30pm.  

 

Audible noise and vibration  

Audible noise and vibration from 

construction activities can be expected. 

Reversing beepers and flashing lights are 

a safety requirement on heavy machinery 

and will be used during work hours. 

 

We acknowledge the significant 
disruption these works will cause 
residents and motorists.  
 
Council would like to thank you for your 
ongoing patience while critical hinterland 
assets are repaired.  
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